PM/ey

Dr. A.M. Barlow,

Haematology Dept.,
Huddersfield Royal Infirmary,
Lindley, )
HUDDERSFIELD,

W. YOrks, HD3 3EA.

14th October, 1986,

Dear Dr. Barlow,

You will probably have received supplies of Koate HT to
replace the commercial Factor VIII you were previously
usj-ng . :

transmission and a low risk of transmission of Non A Non 3
hepptitis (found to be 40¢%), :

I hope this information proves useful to you and should you
require any further clarification, please do not hesitate
to contact me at the above address, '

Yours sincerely,

Peter Mooney, PhD,BSc
Senior Sales Repregentative
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